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Isabella 

Byrne 

ASEC Chair 

(interim) 
Trust 

I have worked with volunteered as a governor for over 10 years and 

supported governance within the trust since 2022.  I have three 

children and originally qualified as a teacher in 1996 as part of a B.Ed. 

(Hons) degree in my early twenties.  Since then, I have worked in a 

technical role within commercial litigation, education, and 

governance for nearly thirty years.  I live in Somerset but have many 

happy memories as a visitor to Lyme Regis where I still spend time in 

the summer with family.  I lead on Church School Flourishing for DSAT 

as a trusted partner of the Diocese of Salisbury Board of Education. 

01/09/2024 

DSAT Head of 

Governance & 

Compliance 

Betty 

Wood 

Foundation 

Governor 

  

ASEC Vice-Chair 

  

SEND Governor 

Diocese 

On leaving school I joined the RAF. Following a posting to New Delhi 

with my husband, where I worked in the Immigration and Passport 

Office at the High Commission we returned to England and moved to 

Dorset. While living in Broadmayne I ran a Brownie Pack, was 

treasurer for the PTFA and steward at my church. I was also a parish 

councillor and a District Councillor for WDDC for 9years.When both 

my children were in their teens, I gained my B Ed from Southampton 

and Diploma in SEN from Exeter. I taught in Yeovil and was the SENCo 

at Ansford Community School in Castle Cary. In 1995 we moved to 

Lyme Regis, and I retired in 1997. Soon afterward I became a 

governor at St Michael's. I worship at St Michael's Church and play a 

full part in the church and school life. 

30/09/2026 None Registered 

Nick 

Kiddle 

Head Teacher and 

Governor 
Ex-Officio 

I have been the Head Teacher at St Michael's CE Primary for over 8 

years. In this role, I am responsible for the overall leadership and 

management of the school, ensuring that our pupils receive the best 

possible education and support. 

Prior to becoming Head Teacher, I have had many years of experience 

in the education sector, having served as a Deputy Head Teacher and 

a Class Teacher. This background in education has provided me with a 

deep understanding of the challenges and opportunities that schools 

face and has equipped me with the skills and knowledge to effectively 

contribute to the governance of our school. 

In addition to my professional experience, I also have a passion for 

various outdoor activities, such as road and trail running, open boat 

On-going None Registered 



kayaking, and inland and open sea paddle boarding. These hobbies 

not only keep me physically active, but also provide me with a sense 

of adventure and a chance to connect with nature as well as 

managing a sense of well-being. 

As a Head Teacher, I am committed to collaborating closely with the 

school's governing body to ensure that St Michael's continues to 

thrive and provide an excellent educational experience for all our 

pupils. I am honoured and privileged to be a part of this community, 

and I look forward to continuing to contribute to the school's success 

in the years to come. 

 

Penny 

Cox 

Foundation 

Governor 
Diocese 

My first job was as a graduate trainee for Waitrose, which taught me 

the basics of good management and gave me lots of experience 

working in a wide range of environments, including the shopfloor, HR 

and staff training, including developing learning resources.  

After having my two sons I retrained to become a primary school 

teacher. I worked in a variety of schools in the southwest of London. 

Several years after training, I completed a Master's Degree in 

Effective Learning. After holding the role of deputy, I became head 

teacher of a Church of England primary school in Richmond, I was 

privileged to do this role for 13 years before I took early retirement. 

On moving to West Dorset two years ago, I became a regular 

worshipper in the Golden Cap Benefice. I am delighted to be a 

Foundation Governor at St Michael's Primary School. I have been a 

governor in different schools for about 20 years and find it an 

interesting and rewarding role. I am passionate about children 

receiving the best possible education and will do all I can to serve the 

school and its community.   

14.02.2025 

Governor Christ’s 

Secondary School, 

Richmond, Surrey 

until 01.06.2025 

Ellie 

Doyle 

Clerk to the 

Governors 
 n/a 

I was appointed Clerk to the Governors at St. Michael's in June 

2014.  I retired to Weymouth from North Yorkshire following ten 

years as the Headteacher's PA, Office Manager, and Clerk to 

Governors in a secondary school.  Before this, I spent 21 years in the 

pharmaceutical industry.  I am currently a clerk for 3 Primary Schools 

in Dorset and have completed the Professional Clerk's programme. 

    

 

 



 

 

 

 


